’ Michael Brune, Sierra Club <reply@emails.sierraclub.org> Friday, August 23, 2019 at

To: projectdialogue.debate@gmail.com

Thank you again for all your generous support. The Sierra Club has been devoted to
protecting our natural heritage for over 120 years. And thanks to your support, we
can continue to fight and protect our natural resources.

Sincerely,

m T

Michael Brune
Executive Director
Sierra Club

Transaction Information

Name: Brian Zhou
Amount: $142
Designation: Donation to the Sierra Club

Note: Contributions, gifts, and dues to the Sierra Club are not tax deductible. They
support our effective, citizen-based advocacy and lobbying efforts. (Additional
financial and regulatory information.)




